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NOTIFICATION NO -264

It is notified for general information of all concerned that the B.Ed. 1%
Year Examination, 2024-25 will be held in the month of August, 2025. The
course registration and form fill-up will be open from 31/07/2025 to 4/08/2025.

S/d-
(Prof. K. K. Sarma)
Controller of Examinations,
Gauhati University

Memo No. Ex/GU/B.Ed./1* Year/2025/ Date:

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:-

The Principals of all affiliated B.Ed. Colleges

The Secretary. to V.C., G.U.
The Secretary to Registrar, G.U.

The Treasurer, G.U.

The onlinegu.in

The Supdt. of Confidential Branch, G.U.
The Supdt. of Examinations Branch, G.U.
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